
New Mobile Recreation Program
van is unveiled
The city’s Mobile Recreation Program is unveiling its new van
that will rollout as the program reboots late September with
this new vehicle that will be full of athletic equipment,
games, art supplies, books and Los Angeles Chargers branding.

It  was  the  Chargers  who  donated  $50,000  to  help  get  the
project rolling.

The vehicle will pop-up in various locations throughout the
community where park space may be limited or where there is no
access to after-school programs.

The Mobile Recreation van has an artistic wrap to represent
the essence of the program and the wrap was created with the
help of Fleet Services and City Graphic Designer Gina Clark.

The  Chargers  announced  in  January  that  the  team  would  be
moving to Los Angeles and then subsequently announced that the
team would move its headquarters to the Hive office complex in
Costa Mesa.

In  March,  the  team  agreed  to  enter  into  a  10-year  use
agreement with the city to practice at the Jack Hammett Sports
Complex during the NFL team’s Summer Training Camp. As part of
this training camp agreement, the team will provide Costa Mesa
with $150,000 a year to use the site for a potential $1.5
million over 10 years and pledged a $50,000 donation to be
used for the Mobile Recreation Program.
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